
 
Katz School of Science & Health 

Department of Speech-Language Pathology 

PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 

Wednesday, May 22, 2024 – 11:15 AM - 12:00 PM EST 
 

MEETING WILL BE HELD ONLINE VIA ZOOM. PLEASE REGISTER IN ADVANCE: 
https://yeshiva-university.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJcvce6rqTsoEtVpSF1lV6aAGmZx0NiE7Llq 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email with information about joining the meeting. 

 
Yeshiva University’s (YU) Master of Speech-Language Pathology (SLP) program is scheduled for a site visit from its 
accrediting body, the Council on Academic Accreditation in Audiology and Speech-Language Pathology (CAA). In 
accordance with CAA’s Public Comment Policy and Procedures, the CAA is seeking public comment as part of its 
review of YU’s SLP program.  
 

During the site visit, the Department of Speech-Language Pathology will host a public meeting in which we invite 
anyone interested—alumni, students, faculty, clinical supervisors, community members—to offer questions, 
comments, or concerns regarding YU’s graduate SLP program. 
 

We invite you to participate by providing your feedback about the SLP program, which has an award of accredited 
status. You can submit comments in one of two ways:   
 

1. Register to attend the public meeting on Wednesday, May 22, 2024, at 11:15 AM to be held via Zoom. 

2. Per CAA guidelines, individuals may submit written comments prior to the accreditation site visit. 
Written comments are due to the Accreditation Office no later than 15 days prior to  
Wednesday, May 22, 2024, visit. Comments received after this time will not be forwarded to the 
site visit team for consideration during the accreditation review, in accordance with the procedures 
specified in the Accreditation Handbook. 

 

All questions, comments, or concerns must: 

• Relate to the program’s compliance with the current Standards for Accreditation 

• Identify the specific program seeking continued accreditation with the CAA 

• All written testimony—including comments faxed or submitted as e-mail attachments—must 

include the commenter’s name, address and telephone contact information and the 

commenter’s relationship to the program in order for Accreditation staff to verify the source of 

the testimony. All comments must be signed. 
Please note: Comments that do not meet these requirements will not be considered, and the individual or group 

commenting will be notified. 

 
The Standards for Accreditation and the CAA’s Public Comment policy are available by: 

• MAIL: Accreditation Office at ASHA, 2200 Research Boulevard, #310, Rockville, Maryland 20850 

• EMAIL: Email comment/questions to accreditation@asha.org 

• PHONE: Call the ASHA Action Center at 1-800-498-2071 

• DOWNLOAD: Accreditation Handbook  
 

You can submit written comments to the site visit team in advance (due no later than 15 days prior to May 
22nd, 2024) by: 

MAIL: Accreditation Public Comment Council on Academic Accreditation in Audiology and 

Speech-Language Pathology (CAA) 

American Speech-Language-Hearing Association 

2200 Research Boulevard, #310 Rockville 

MD 20850 

EMAIL: accreditation@asha.org 

FAX: 301-296-8570 

 

 

For any other questions, please contact Dr. Marissa Barrera at marissa.barrera@yu.edu. 
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